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LETTER DATED 28 AUGUST 1979 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
LEBANON TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO TIiE PRESIDENT OF THE 

SECURITY CO'(JNCIL 

Pursuant to our letters of 6 and 24 August 1979 (s/l3488 and S/13516) and 
following our meeting of yesterday 27 August 1979, I am instructed by my 
Government to request a meeting of the Security Council at the earliest possible 
date. 

We are aware that there is on the terrain a de facto cease-fire which has been 
reached locally through the efforts of the United Nations Secretariat and of 
UNIFIL's Commander. We think that an early meeting of the Security Council, by 
taking notice of this cease-fire, will help consolidate it and pave the way for a 
further implementation of the Security Council resolutions in particular 
resolution 450 (1979). 

I have presented today to the Secretary-General a memorandum" and I hope you 
will find it possible to submit this memorandum to the Council's attention. 

(Signed) Ghassan TUENI 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

* see document A/34/444-S/13519. 
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